
 

Attention SOVREN race fans, 
the registration window for 
this summer’s races will be 
opening soon!   
 
If you have never been to the 
historic races, it is a great 
time to visit with club 
members and other car 
enthusiasts while watching 
spectacular racing at Seattle 
International Raceway in 
Auburn.   
 
You can walk through the pit 
areas, talk with crews and 
drivers, and get the thrill of 
having race cars round a 
corner or straight away just a 
few feet away.  
 
This year in addition to the 
regular racing, a special Battle 

of the Brits will occur with Midgets, Sprites, Bugeyes, and Minis from 
Canada and all over the United States racing around the course. 
 
An important fact to know is that the SOVREN organization has donated 10 
million dollars to Children’s Hospital over the years as a philanthropic 
organization.  Proceeds from your ticket purchase helps this effort.  
 
When registrations forms become available, they will be posted on the web 
and sent via email to all club members.   
 


